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The City of Plantation annually receives Community Development Block Grant funds 
directly from the US Department of Housing and Urban Development.  This funding is 
primarily targeted at assisting low-to-moderate income families and individuals, most 
notably with expanding the supply of decent, safe, and sanitary housing.   

CITY OF PLANTATION 

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

FY 2021 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE 

AND EVALUATION REPORT 

The City of Plantation has prepared the FY 2021 CAPER for the Federal Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds under Title I of the Housing and Community 
Development Act of 1974 (P.L. 93-383).  The City of Plantation has prepared its 
Consolidated Plan Performance Report (CAPER) for the year October 1, 2021 to 
September 31, 2022. 

The report information includes: 1) Details of funds received from HUD for the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and use of Broward County HOME funds; 2) 
Summary of resources and accomplishments; 3) Status of actions taken during the year 
to implement the goals outlined in the Consolidated Plan; and 4) Evaluation of the 
progress made in addressing identified priority needs and objectives.  

In addition, the regulations at 24 CFR 91.105 require a public comment period of not less 
than 15 days.  Therefore, the City is making this report available to the public for comment 
between December 20, 2022 and January 4, 2023.  

Written comments may be submitted to: 

Susan DiLaura, Administrative Assistant 
Planning, Zoning & Economic Development Department 
City of Plantation 
401 NW 70 Terrace 
Plantation, FL 33317 

This report will be submitted to the Department of Housing and Urban Development on 
December 29, 2022. Any comments received after this report is submitted will be 
forwarded to HUD to be made a part of the report.  Reasonable accommodations will be 
made available to the disabled, upon request. Translators/Translation services are also 
available upon request. Any questions, concerns or requests related to these Notices 
should be directed to the following person:   Susan DiLaura, (954) 513-3509. 


